
19 December 2024

•	 Alexandra Library
Has re-opened at the Tarbert Street 
location.  

Pre-Schoolers Storytime  
Closed for the school holidays. Back 
again on 4 February 2025  

Reading to Dogs  
Closed for the school holidays. Back 
again on 4 February 2025  

Yarn Together 
Thursdays 10am – 12pm

•	 Cromwell Library

Pre-schoolers Storytime  
Wednesdays 10.30am - 11am

Reading to Dogs
With Bailey, Wednesdays 3.15pm - 
4.30pm (during school term)

Tea and Tales
Weekly programme for people 
requiring memory support
Tuesdays 2pm-3pm

Storywalk – Monster Chef by Nick 
Bland published by Scholastic 
Australia.

EVENTS AND 
INFORMATION

Pool Crew – Seasonal Positions 
Join our team at Ranfurly Pool for the November 2024 – April 
2025 season! We are hiring full-time, part-time, and casual pool 
crew members to help ensure a safe and enjoyable experience 
for all swimmers. Ideal candidates will be vigilant, proactive, and 
ready to respond to any situation. 
Applications close 22 December 2024. 

Compliance Officer  
We are seeking a Compliance Officer to join our dynamic Building 
Control team in Alexandra.  
In this full-time role you will be responsible for advising, 
implementing and monitoring compliance with all regulatory 
requirements for the Building team in accordance with Council’s 
policies, plans, bylaws and legislation.  
Applications close 12 January 2025.

For more info and to apply for one of these roles see our Careers 
page: https://www.codc.govt.nz/your-council/careers

‘Watch the Drops’ this Summer  

The Watch the Drops initiative is designed as a traffic light system 
to help each community understand the existing level of demand 
on the water network and where we need to be taking extra care 
to use water wisely.   

By following these restrictions, we can ensure that our community 
has enough water to meet everyone’s needs throughout the 
summer. Let’s work together to conserve water and protect this 
precious resource.
Keep an eye on our website for updates over the holiday period.

Applicant Trading as Application Closing date
McArthur 
Ridge Wines 
Limited  

McArthur Ridge 
Wines, 403 
Springvale Road, 
Alexandra. 

OF332 20/02/2025  

Current applications are listed at 
https://www.codc.govt.nz/services/licensing/alcohol-licensing

Alcohol Licensing Applications

SAY HELLO TO YELLOW  
THIS HOLIDAY SEASON

YELLOW BINS:  
Yellow kerbside mixed recycling bins only take:

Clean and 
dry paper and 

cardboard

Empty aluminium 
drink cans, clean 

steel food cans

Rigid plastic 
grocery packaging

These plastics should have a 1, 2 or 5 on them and are the sorts  
of bottles, containers and trays you would find in the kitchen,  
bathroom and laundry.

‘Tis the season to 
be jolly, and the 
season when we 
often produce 
high levels of 
waste. With 
Christmas fast 
approaching, it’s 
a good reminder 
of what goes in 
your bins. We are starting to see high levels of contamination in some yellow bins  

– that means non-recyclable items going in the bin (some examples pictured).

Thanks for reading! 
For more info go to: https://www.codc.govt.nz/services/recycling-and-rubbish

COMMON ERRORS IN YELLOW BINS
Shoes, broken plastic household items 
such as baby seats or garden hoses must 
go in the RED BIN. If any items are too 
large to fit in the red bin they must be 
taken to a transfer station.

Oversized items (remember items more 
than 3L in size are not accepted and need 
to go in RED BIN - or taken to transfer 
station if too large to fit in RED BIN)

Hazardous chemicals (garden spray 
containers cannot be recycled – please 
rinse three times and place in RED BIN or 
take to transfer station)

All soft plastic needs to be DROPPED 
OFF AT A STORE that offers a soft plastic 
recycling service

Food scraps (GREEN BIN only) General rubbish, dust and dirt, and 
nappies are not acceptable (these must 
go in the RED BIN)

REAP and CODC’s Welcoming Communities got behind this class Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year!


